Chi Yun School 22-23 Announcement PO13E Announcement-in-charge : Ms. Liu Hang Lam

CHI YUN SCHOOL
2022-2023

The Lotus Association of Hong Kong “Double Ninth Festival ceremony”

315 August, 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

The Lotus Association of Hong Kong will hold the Double Ninth Festival from 17" October to
23" October 2022. The ceremony is held annually to commemorate ancestors, As the COVID-
19 epidemic situation has stabilized recently, Pun Chun Yuen has been fully open to public.
Before enter to the Pun Chun Yuen, visitors are required to scan the “LeaveHomeSafe” venue
QR code using the “LeaveHomeSafe” mobile application on their mobile phones. (In case if
there are changes to the above condition, we will announce the latest arrangements via notice

board). Donation details for ceremony are enclosed.

Please fill in the donation form and make your donations through below methods:

1. You can debit “The Lotus Association of Hong Kong” bank account directly through Hang
Seng Bank #262-182181-001 or HSBC #049-013386-001 by 15" October 2022; please fill
in the donation form and provide customer advice via WhatsApp 6790 2570.

2. Youmay directly contact “The Lotus Association of Hong Kong” Ms. Cheung at 2656 3636.

3. Please make a cheque payable to “The Lotus Association of Hong Kong” and mail it
together with the donation form to Chi Yun School by 14" October 2022.

Thank you for your attention and support.

Yours faithfully,

(T B M

Chung Lai Kuen
Principal, Chi Yun School



